
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Catherine Rd traffic hazard
1 message

Moira Tilling <moiratilling@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 24, 2023 at 10:46 AM
To: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

I ask that the TDC cut the foliage that has grown up at the intersection of Catherine Rd and Mapua Drive right back so that any
vehicle entering the roundabout from Catherine Road be clearly visible to the driver coming up Mapua Drive from Mapua.

Because traffic from Catherine Road  is on the RHS of that part of Mapua Drive, cars on Mapua Drive have to give way to those
coming up from Catherine Rd. On two occasions, I didn’t notice a ute joining the roundabout at this point until it was on the
roundabout.

I think the problem is that the wrong sort of foliage has been planted there. The bigger bushes should be replaced by low ones.

Thank you,
Moira Tilling


